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Dear Students, 

 All students registered for Semester II 2013/2014, and who are seeking GATE 
funding, are reminded that you are required to deliver a printed copy of the 
GATE electronic application form to your respective Sites by Wednesday April 
30, 2014.  

Failure to complete this final step in the process may result in you being 
unable to access GATE funding for 2013/2014 and you account will be placed 
on Financial Hold.  
 
You may contact your Site Coordinator for any clarifications needed. 

This is a final notice so please be guided accordingly. 

 
 
 
 
Office of the Chief Financial Officer 
UWI Open Campus 
April 22, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


